
 

February 7, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Lance Kinzer, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 165-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kinzer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2562 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2562 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2562 would provide protection from civil damages for lay persons willing to provide 

emergency care and assistance at the scene of an emergency or accident in good faith, as long as 

damages were not caused by gross negligence or willful or wanton acts or omissions. 

 

 Passage of HB 2562 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  

 Steve Sutton, EMS 


